
 

 

No.: Plexh/Cir/318                                                                                               17/07/2025 

  
To,  
All Members of Plexconcil/  
COA Members  
  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Subject: Request for Member Inputs on Interest Rates Charged by Banks for Pre-Shipment and 

Post-Shipment Credit 

  

We would like to inform you that the Department of Commerce is seeking inputs from members 

regarding the interest rates charged by banks on pre-shipment and post-shipment credit. 

 We would appreciate it if you could send your submissions in the structured format provided below: 

Company 
name 

Contact Person 
Name/Mobile/Email 

Medium/ 
Small/  
Micro  
Industry 

Details 
of the AD 
Bank 

Branch of 
AD Bank 

Interest 
Charged 
on Pre-
Shipment 
Credit 

Interest 
Charged 
on Post-
Shipment 
Credit 

       

 

Your feedback will assist the government in taking necessary steps to address finance-related issues 

faced by MSMEs. 

 Should you require any clarification or further information, please feel free to contact us at 

bharti@plexconcil.org. 

  

Best Regards 

Bharti Parave  
Dy. Director – Trade & Policy  
The Plastics Export Promotion Council  
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